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Media release

24 January 2012
Dogs lead the way on bylaw review

Aucklanders are invited to have their say on Auckland Council’s proposal to introduce a new dog policy and bylaw for the region.

Between Thursday 26 January and Monday 27 February, people can give their feedback on proposals that aim to harmonise the different rules inherited from previous councils and promote responsible dog ownership. 

There are seven bylaws and policies the council administers with varying rules in different parts of the region, which can be confusing for the public. 


The dog bylaw is the first new regional bylaw to be proposed since the council was formed just over a year ago. 

“We are proposing to make things a lot simpler and user-friendly for everyone, including non-dog owners,” says Regulatory and Bylaws chair, Cr Des Morrison.  
  

Among the recommendations is aligning existing seasonal start and finish times for dog access on beaches and parks, to be the same across Auckland.


In general, this will not change whether dogs are allowed on-leash or off-leash or prohibited on those parks or beaches, only the time those existing dog access rules apply.  
On those specified beaches and adjoining parks we propose:  
Summer: 10am to 6.30pm between the Saturday of Labour Weekend and 31 March; and;
Winter: 10am to 4pm between 1 April and the Friday before Labour Weekend 

On those specified parks:

Summer: 8am to 6.30pm between the Saturday of Labour Weekend and 31 March; and;
Winter: 8am to 4pm between 1 April and the Friday before Labour Weekend. 

        for a schedule of what the proposals will mean in your area go to www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/bylaws.  

Cr Morrison says for most people the changes will be minimal.  

“Regional harmonisation of these times and seasons is an important part of the review.  It does mean losing access time in a couple of instances but the majority will see the level stay the same or increase as a result."

Other proposals include neutering menacing and uncontrolled dogs, and standardising dog access rules for council-controlled playgrounds, sport surfaces, car parks and campgrounds, and roads and footpaths.  
The new policy and bylaw on dogs is planned to be adopted in mid-2012, and to be operational from 1 October 2012.
Copies of the full statement of proposal, summary information and submission forms are available from council libraries, service centres, or online at www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/bylaws or by contacting our call centre on 09 301 0101.
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